
 

 

Report to Jayne Dando – Acting Head of Highways  

Date: 01/05/2020 

Title: Amersham Parking Review 2020 – Statutory Consultation 

Relevant councillor(s): Cllr M Tett, Cllr C Jones, Cllr M Flys, Cllr D Bray, Cllr C Jackson, Cllr P 

Martin, Cllr D Phillips, Cllr C Rouse, Cllr G Williams, Cllr N Shephard, Cllr L Walsh, Cllr M 

Harker, Cllr G Harris, Cllr I Darby, Cllr M Smith, Cllr M Titterington, Cllr J Waters, Cllr J 

Burton, Cllr D King. 

Author and/or contact officer: Tara Rutland 

Ward(s) affected: Little Chalfont and Amersham Common, Amersham and Chesham Bois 

and Penn Wood and Old Amersham 

Recommendations: Our recommendation is for the Amersham Parking Review to proceed 

to Statutory Consultation. 

Reason for decision: All decisions are a result of two informal consultations where 

residents, schools, businesses, and commuters were contacted to seek their opinion on the 

proposals.  

Executive summary 

 The Amersham Parking Review 2020 is a town wide parking review which has had 

two informal consultations to gain views on the most appropriate parking controls 

and restrictions for each road in question. We would like permission to take these 

proposals to a statutory consultation. 

Legal and financial implications 

 The budget has already been secured by Local Area Forum monies. 

 We are following The Local Authorities' Traffic Orders (Procedure) (England and 

Wales) Regulations 1996. 

 



 

Corporate implications  

 This project is in compliance with the Parking Delivery Plan (PDP) which is an update 

to the Parking Implementation Plan (produced in 2017) which is designed to help 

shape, manage and deliver Buckinghamshire Council’s Vision for Parking. The 

Amersham Parking Review 2020 is also in accordance with the new Local Transport 

Plan LYP4 covering March 2016-2036. 

 An Equality Impact Assessment will be carried out after the Statutory Consultation 

has finished, and before the final decision has been made on how to proceed with 

the Amersham Parking Review 2020. 

Consultation and communication  

 All decisions are a result of two informal consultations where residents, schools, 

businesses, and commuters were contacted to seek their opinion on the proposals.   

 All councillors under the new unitary authority have been contacted and are 

supportive that the Amersham Parking Review 2020 continues. 

Next steps and review  

 Statutory Consultation is due to start on the 19th June and end on 17th July. Once it is 

complete, the feedback will be collated, analysed and reviewed by the parking team, 

parking engineers and all of the councillors involved. A key decision report (KRD) will 

then be produced and the final decision to proceed is planned to be in late 

September. 

Background papers 

 Please find attached the decision report for the first and second informal 

consultation. For more information about the first and second informal please follow 

the link - http://www.buckscc.gov.uk/amersham-parking-review/ . 

 

 

Approval Signature……………………….                                      Date:                                       

Jayne Dando 

Acting Head of Highways 

 

17th June 2020

http://www.buckscc.gov.uk/amersham-parking-review/

